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President’s Message 
As the saying goes, “All good things must come to an end”. My year of    
serving as President of BCAR has definitely been a good thing. Good because 
of all the outstanding people that care about what it is that we as an        
association stand for.  I want to thank everyone that served on the board of 
directors, the affiliates that help us in our professions and our Association 
Executive, Rose DeWeese.  We made so many improvements  this year for 
the betterment of our association and thanks goes out to everyone that 
affected the positive changes that were made.  2018 is going to be a great 
year with  Lorraine Ross at the helm. She has appointed some fresh faces for          
committee work and is ready to roll out a few new ideas for the betterment 
of our group. I would like to also say a special thank you to  three “stars” on 
our board that won’t be returning next year, Bob Bixler, Judy Plakosh and 
Bridget Wysocki. Your contributions have been too numerous to list and I 
am positive each of you will still be helping out on the sidelines.  
 
WE must recognize that our  association is a work in progress.  As        
REALTORS we need to collectively get more involved in every facet of our 
industry to REBRAND and REBUILD Beaver County.  I urge you to find a way 
to become involved. The opportunities are there. Reach out to our incoming 
President Lorraine Ross to learn about how you can make a difference,    
improve our industry and be impactful.  For now we are looking for          
individuals that would be willing to join our Professional Standards Panel. 
Your only commitment is to spend a half day in training on April 8th.  Please 
call Rose DeWeese to make yourself available. You will learn so much about 
the grievance process!  
 
I wish all of you a warm and wonderful holiday with your families. My hope 
for everyone is great health, prosperity and authentic happiness in 2018. 
Please join me in attending Holiday Beginnings on Thursday December 7th 
(details p. 3) and the 2017 Sales Awards/Installation Banquet on Thursday, 
January 25th (details p. 4) where I can personally thank you for the unique 
contributions you have made!  
 

And one last time, please remember: 
 

   I AM THE VOICE OF REAL ESTATE.  
I WILL MAKE IT HAPPEN OR WONDER WHAT HAPPENED and  

IF IT’S MEANT TO BE, IT’S UP TO ME. 
Bob Williams 
2017 President 

DECEMBER 2017 



 2 

SOUTHWEST FIELD REPORT 

The Field Report is published by the PAR Field Program which 
provides 28 local associations across the state with              
government affairs representation. 

Veronica Cardello—vcardello@parealtor.org 

NAR Call-for-Action - Congratulations to the Beaver County Association, 
the Butler County Association, Greater Allegheny-Kiski Area Board Real-
tors® Association of Westmoreland, Indiana and Mon Valley and the 
Washington-Greene Association for obtaining 20 percent or higher on 
the national Call-for-Action concerning tax reform. Great job to everyone! 
 
Meeting with Rep. Christiana - State Rep. Jim Christiana met with the Bea-
ver County Association to discuss concerns of private property rights, 
the local communities and the state budget. The severance tax was also a 
topic of discussion, due to ethane and methane production in Beaver County. 
Rep. Christiana is supportive of our issues, and agrees we need a resolution 
to the state budget very soon. More meetings will be conducted throughout 
the fall. If you are interested in attending a meeting with your area legislator, 
please contact me. 
 
Broker Involvement - RELRA, home inspector licensing, the state budget, 
local economic development and property tax reform were all topics of dis-
cussion during the annual legislative lunch held with the Realtors® Associa-
tion of Westmoreland, Indiana and Mon Valley. Majority Leader Dave 
Reed, state Reps. Eli Evankovich and Eric Nelson, along with brokers 
throughout the association, joined the board members at the board’s annual 
lunch. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pictured: RAWIM’s President Rich Gallo,  
Majority Leader Dave Reed, and Abe Wagner. 
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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

December 7—Holiday Beginnings, Highland Vets Club, Park Rd, Chippewa 

December 15-9:30am Affiliate Meeting, Huntington Bank Conf Room 

December 19—9am BOD Reorganization Brunch The Club at Shadow Lakes 

 

December 31—Deadline for 2018 REALTOR Dues $50 late fee assessed 

through Feb. 28, 2018; $100 late fee assessed after March 1, 2018) 

 

January  9, 2018—2017 Sales Awards from Brokers due 

January 10, 2018-9 am BOD Meeting, Huntington Bank Conf Room 

January 19, 2018-9:30am Affiliate Meeting, Huntington Bank Conf Room 

January 25, 2018-11:30am 2017 Sales Awards Banquet and  

         Installation of 2018 BCAR President Lorraine Ross 

 
 

SPECIAL AFFILIATE THANK YOU 
Last month RAMP hosted two days of Continuing Ed at The Fairfield Inn in       
Monaca. Thanks to generous sponsorships from Bill Stouffer, Huntington Bank, 
Shelley Hysong, Mars Bank and Dave Belanger & Kevin Duffy of RiteRug Direct, 
every REALTOR in attendance enjoyed a bountiful breakfast and lunch.  
 

Please remember our affiliates when recommending services to your clients!  

 
 
 
 

DECEMBER 2017 CONTINUING EDUCATION UPDATE 
 

The CE Shop is the leader in online real  estate           

education which is why we've partnered with them to 

help you meet your Continuing Education requirements. 

To fit your required professional development  into your 

busy schedule, go to our customized website:  

      www.mybcar.theceshop.com   
Don’t have a minute to get your continuing education in 

this month? The CEShop runs monthly specials to get 

your CE in anytime you have a break. Please visit the 

site to  discover the incredible prices and convenience of      

on-line continuing education classes.  
 

 

Please use the promo code DEC20 to save an additional 20% on your next order of           

Continuing Ed products from The CE Shop! 
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2017 SALES AWARDS 
 

After months of evaluating our Annual Sales Award process, BCAR’s Board of Directors voted to 

change our Policy & Procedures at our last monthly meeting, with respect to the Sales Awards/

Annual Production Awards policy. The new process will entail every broker making the                

determination for the categories listed below rather than a BCAR committee.  

 

Brokers will be invited to attend and present certificates of recognition to the individuals in your   

office that they deem worthy to award. The deadline to remit the sales application will be Tuesday, 

January 9th.  The 2017 Sales Awards/Installation Banquet will be on Thursday, January 25th, 2018 at 

The Club at Shadow Lakes (see p. 4 for details). 
 

I. ANNUAL PRODUCTION AWARDS                                    
A. General Guidelines 

i.       BCAR will recognize REALTOR® members who have been chosen by the Broker of 
Record in their    respective offices for the categories that said broker deems       
worthy. Once category winners have been established an email from the broker will 
be sent to BCAR’s Association Executive and Awards Chairperson for the               
compilation of certificates for the Installation/Sales Award Banquet. Brokers will be 
afforded the opportunity to present awards or designate an individual from their 
respective offices to be present at the banquet for the distribution and                  
acknowledgment of these awards 

ii.     Nominee must be a BCAR member to qualify for the award in the subject year 
iii.    Award certificates will be produced by the Association and recognized at the annual  

banquet. 
iv.    All Awards to be turned in by January 9th of the New Year. 

B. Sales Award Categories to be designated by the Broker of Record: 
Residential 
Individual Residential   
Team/Group Residential 
Individual Residential w/one or more licensed or unlicensed assistants 
New Construction 
Individual New Construction    
Team/Group New Construction 
Commercial 
Individual Commercial  
Team/Group Commercial 
 
 

The Sales Awards Application and Volume list is available to all  brokers and can be found on our 

website at www.mybcar.com. After you sign in using your user name and password, please hover 

over the tab “Association Information”, then click on “Other Documents”.  If you do not have access 

to our site, please call the association office at 724.774.4126. 
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For more  

information call: 

Dave Belanger 
724-407-4036 
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2018 REALTOR DUES 
 

THANK YOU to all the fabulous members that have already paid your 2018 

dues. Please note that this year you will be required to pay your dues on 

line if you are using a credit card. The instructions to pay online are below: 

 

1. Go to www.realtor.org  
2. Click on PAY DUES 
3. Sign in using your username and password, if you do not have a 

username and password w/NAR then be prepared with  your             
NRDS number* to do so. 

4. Click on MY INVOICE 
5. You will see “Member Invoicing and Billing Year 2018” Click on    
       “PAY MY 2018 INVOICE” 
 
PAR will be processing RPAC contributions when you pay your 2018 dues. 
They have set the level of donation at $25.00 which is what most associa-
tions collect, HOWEVER you are able to adjust that amount to $15.00 
which is the investment level that BCAR has suggested in the past.  
 
If you are a secondary member paying with a credit card, please call the    
association office or return your invoice with credit card information. 
 
*NRDS number can be found at www.mybcar.com. Sign in using your Real 
Estate License number as your Username AND Password (Please use all 
caps for letters).  
 
If you are paying with a check, no changes to the former process have been 
made. Please print out the invoice on the next page if you have lost or did 
not receive one from your broker. 
 

THANK YOU! 
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BEAVER COUNTY 

ASSOCIATION of 

REALTORS 

* 
650 Corporation St. 

Suite 401 

Beaver PA 15009 

Phone:                     

724-774-4126 

Fax:  

724-774-1984 

E-mail: 
bcar3@mybcar.net 

 

Association Exec. 

Rose DeWeese 

* 

 THE REALTOR 

REPORT  

DEADLINE 

   Please remit all 

submissions for 

The Report by 

the last           

business day of 

the month.        

Thank you. 

* 

Place an ad in our 

monthly  

publication. 

Full Page-$100 

Half Page-$50 
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